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A	new	Law360	article	authored	by	Kelley	Drye	partners	Becca	Wahlquist	and	Lauri	Mazzuchetti
examine	recent	TCPA	decisions,	and	examine	if	they	will	keep	meritless	claims	based	on
automatic	telephone	dialing	systems	from	embroiling	a	defendant	in	expensive	and	burdensome
discovery,	potential	expert	battles	and	extensive	summary	judgment	briefing	on	ATDS.

You	can	read	the	full	article	here.
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